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From: Mimi Choi
To: Plan Comment Mailbox
Cc: Ian Yip
Subject: PP_2020_NORTH_004_00 - Oppose
Date: Monday, 23 November 2020 4:07:20 PM


To whom it concern,


I strongly oppose to the new development for PP_2020_NORTH_004_00 due to the
following reasons:


significant increased Walker St traffic
Blocked eastern sunlight
Removed eastern view 
Impact privacy of east facing apartments


Regards,
Mimi Choi
Belvedere Building - apartment 1105
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